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[Duluth, MN]- The City of Duluth Community Development and Planning Divisions will be hosting a
community meeting to discuss the opportunities for future use of the Central High School site which
recently closed. The meeting to discuss this matter is scheduled for Wednesday, November 16,
2011, at 7:00 p.m. at the Central High School Auditorium at 800 E. Central Entrance. The public is
invited to come and share your views and comments regarding future land uses and potential
re-development of this site.
 
The matter will then be considered by the Duluth Planning Commission at a public hearing in 2012.
Any community members with interest in this matter are highly recommended to attend the
community meeting or public hearing. Public comments are also being accepted in writing to the
Community Development Office at 411 West First Street, Room 407, Duluth, MN, 55802.
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